
Effective with the 2014-2015 school year, secondary school parents will be able to view, 
print, and/or save their child’s report card directly from the Parent Portal. Printed report 
cards will not be sent home with students. Parents will be able to view report cards for 
middle and/or high school students for the 1st marking period on November 12th at 8:00 
AM. For parent convenience, we will announce future report cards dates at the conclusion 
of each subsequent marking period in the school newsletter and post them on the school 
website. 


